
Comment for planning application 21/00922/OUT
Application Number 21/00922/OUT

Location Land West Of Foxden Way Great Bourton OX17 1QY

Proposal OUTLINE Planning Application for up to 9 entry-level affordable houses - all matters reserved
save for access

Case Officer James Kirkham  
 

Organisation
Name Gaynor Molyneux

Address 2 The Close,Main Street,Great Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1QU

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments We as a family with young children object to this planning proposal as we are frequent dog
walkers and cyclists along School Lane and into Foxden Way and believe the extra traffic
caused by the development would increase the risk to our safety. When walking along School
Lane especially, we often already have to stand on the bank to allow the traffic to pass and
this development would only increase this. There is sufficient affordable housing within the
Garners Field development, plus the two new estates - Hanwell View and Cherry Fields along
the Southam Road are close enough to provide more affordable housing, further reducing
the need for any more in Great Bourton. New housing developments do not factor in enough
parking and therefore this would increase the parking on lanes around the proposed site.
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